
Mayor’s Report – June 9, 2025 

May 28 - met with MORPC to discuss the Village and some updates on what they can do for us 

and some funding opportunities that might be available 

May 29 - met with EDG about the SS4A 

May 30 - did a ride along with Licking County Transit to monitor where stops are proposed and 

signage 

June 2 - met with the new manager at Buckeye Lake Estates to listen to some of their concerns 

and to update him on things the Village is working on 

June 9 - meeting with Licking County Soil and Water 

Preparing for BLASST for Kids Cookout July 3rd starting at 11:00am at Ryan-Braden Park. We are 

adding some new activities this year for even more fun and a flyer on the event will be coming 

out soon. 

Summer Lunch Program has started at Ryan-Braden Park and will continue until August 8th. 

Lunches are served 11:30am-12:30pm. 

Ribbon cutting July 1st at 10:00am with Licking County Transit in front of Village offices for the 

new route. Please join us for this new step forward for the residents of our Village and join in on 

some cake and refreshments.   

 

Linda Goodman 

Mayor 

Village of Buckeye Lake 


